Dear Sugar Dunes Homeowners,
We wanted to contact you to inform you of some exciting changes that were voted on and approved at the HOA meeting and Board meeting and are being made at Sugar Dunes Condominiums during September 2014.

First we are pleased to inform homeowners and everyone about our new website and ask each homeowner to start regularly reviewing the new Sugar Dunes Website at:
www.sugardunes.com
The website has news and information that you can review and let renters and other interested people as well as the general public learn about our wonderful place, Sugar Dunes Condominiums.  
The most exciting news is that it also has a password protected section for Owners of Sugar Dunes.  The current password is “beach123”.  Please do not give this out to anyone other than owners.  You will note that it has a blog where you can ask questions of other Sugar Dunes Owners and this should be a great source of information for all of us.  I have made many updates and included information about maintenance, service dates, rental unit connections as well as news about our latest Homeowners Association meeting in August, 2014.

The Board is also excited to let each Homeowner know we have decided to provide free wireless internet to all units of Sugar Dunes through Mediacom starting on October 1, 2014.  The Board feels that wireless internet is now a necessity just as cable TV connections are.  Each unit will have their own password and wireless modem installed by Mediacom.  If you use Mediacom internet currently my understanding is that it will continue and you will not have to have new equipment installed just stop paying for individual service as of October 1. However, if you have additional services such as HBO or the Star Package or battery back-up or higher internet speed then you will have to pay for those services.
Tad Causey, our New Sugar Dunes Maintenance Man, will oversee Mediacom getting into and servicing each unit.  Please be advised that we must have keys as well as normal keyless codes for each unit. Fire code requires that a key or other access be available to the association so we expect each Homeowner to provide those keys and codes immediately to the Board or Tad directly. 

We want to let you know we have ordered new secure deck railings for the beachside decks of each unit and they will begin installation as soon as the materials arrive probably in October. Tad will also be replacing the metal trim around the north side windows and installing a product that will not have to be painted. In addition, as soon as that project is completed new vinyl garage doors will be installed. 
Finally we remind you of the major elevator repair that will begin on September 22 at Sugar Dunes and may take several weeks to complete.

The Board

